President’s Remarks/Updates:

Chairs of Faculty Senate, Staff Council and SGA all attend President’s Cabinet meetings and
provide updates. Due to this, everyone should kn e



Contracts for faculty will hopefully be ready in April. Tenure-track faculty are required to teach
24 credits/year; Lecturers will teach 30 credits/year.
0 Academic Affairs will still be looking to remove low-enrolled classes and low-enrolled
minors
COVID Update
o0 There is currently only one student in quarantine
0 The Administration hopes to be able to open regularly in fall 2021
HLC Campus Visit
o0 This visit should happen in the fall for graduate programs
Schedule Update
o Dr. Morris is requesting no Hybrid courses be offered at this time. There are too many
interpretations of Hybrid courses
0 The hope is to have students register for summer, fall and spring in April. Details are still
being worked out
o Dr. Morris wants to have four years of schedules prepared and on the website
Off-Campus Office
o0 Academic Affairs will be over the Off-Campus office. Dr. Clements will be overseeing
this.
President’s Inauguration
0 There will be no classes the afternoon of the President’s Inauguration
o Staff should work with supervisors so they can attend

Business & Finance Update:

GSC will be receiving federal money from Covid bill

The Business & Finance office has been sending out year-to-date budgets to departments and

offices. They ask that the reports are reviewed, in order to see what needs to be changed for

next year’s budget
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